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HeartStone - the paired Parish of

Sacred Heart and St John Stone

SAFEGUARDING 
at HeartStone
The Safeguarding Representative warmly welcomes you to our parish.  The Archdiocese of Liverpool safeguarding documentation regarding policy, practice 
and procedure, is rooted in best practice, which we must implement to safeguard children, young people and vulnerable adults.

Here at HeartStone’s paired Parish we have well-established policies and 
procedures embedded into our day-to-day working practice for safeguarding 
children, young people and vulnerable adults.  We firmly believe that our approach 
is in the best interest of all, and is in line with the Archdiocesan requirements.

Each family can rest assured that their children, young people and vulnerable 
adults will be well cared for, treated as individuals, and with the respect that they 
so rightly deserve – this applies to all activities.

Newcomers are always welcome.  There are various Parish Ministries – perhaps 
you would be interested in helping with one of them.  I would be delighted to meet with you and enable you to obtain the appropriate checks that are necessary for all individuals involved in Parish Ministry. Likewise, if you or your family would like any further information regarding the Safeguarding Policy Document, please do not hesitate to ask.

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative is Gina Steed, and she can be contacted 
on 579026 and dbs.heartstoneparish@btconnect.com 
Jesus said “Whatever you do to the least of my little ones you do to me”.

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Liverpool is committed to keeping your personal data secure.  The information you have provided will be kept on file and may occasionally be used to contact you about relevant church services. Please see our Privacy Notice on our website at liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/privacynotice
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